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Pupils of the 
week 

Isla Rathbone 

Elsa Hornby 

Harry Woodroofe 

Alyssa Johnston 

Oscar Setterington 

James Freer 

Clara Monaghan 

Thomas Davisworth 

Home                          

discussion   

question  

Stan asked…          

Are your electronic    

devices set up with    

parental controls?             

Why do you think it’s 

important to do this? 

A riddle from Stan: 

What gets wetter the 

more it dries? 

I have been blown away by the standard of the project homework that I have seen  

during recent weeks. It’s lovely to see children enthused about their learning both 

in and out of school. Thank you for the ongoing support of adults at home - we are 

proud to have you as partners in your children’s learning!                                                                   

Today we held our Easter assembly and it was a pleasure to share this special 

time with families and friends. Thank you for coming along to join us.                                 

As we break up for Easter, I thank you for your ongoing support and wish you a 

happy holiday.                                                                                     Mrs Channing   

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, 
including hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and 

Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

RAFT Treasure Hunt fun!                                                                                                      

What a brilliant time we all had at the RAFT teacher treasure hunt on Monday after 

school. It was lovely to see so many families running around the village trying to 

solve clues and work out who was hiding behind weird and whacky disguises! 

Thank you to everyone who took part: RAFT for their brilliant organisation             

(as always!), teachers for their sense of fun, families for entering the event, Stokesley (small)   

Co-op for donating crème eggs and the local businesses who welcomed us into their shops!                                        

What a great way to bring the Great Ayton community together. 

School meals from 23rd April - 24th May will cost £50.60 in total, payable via 

ParentPay. Please remember that children need to bring a packed lunch if  

dinner payments are in arrears, until debts are cleared. Thank you! 

A polite reminder 

Please think of our  

neighbours when parking 

before and after school. 

They need 24 hour     

access to their driveways! 

Scarlet Fever—be aware!                                                                                                         

Public Health England warns that at this time of year there is often an increase in the number of 

cases of scarlet fever. Usually a mild illness, it is highly infectious. Symptoms include a sore 

throat, headache and fever with a characteristic fine, pinkish or red body rash with a sandpapery 

feel. If signs of scarlet fever are suspected, it is important to contact local GPs or to call NHS 

111. Further information on scarlet fever may be found at:                                                                 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/parents-encouraged-to-be-aware-of-scarlet-fever-symptoms 

If you’re thinking of taking up a fitness class, there will be an adults only Saturday 

morning Fitness Circuit Training class coming to Roseberry soon.                                                             

Further details will be available after the holiday - watch this space! 

Ayton Lodge Open Day - Everyone’s welcome!                                                                                      

Saturday 6th April 11am—2pm at the Women’s Institute Hall in Great Ayton 

How many Easter eggs can you find on this week’s newsletter? 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                              

                                                                                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Barbara Corner Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Barbara Corner Mark     

Cromack* 
Y1 – Y6 (10 max) Card  

making in the meeting room 

in the Lower school            
(12.00 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y6 Game Of 

Actual Life (GOAL) in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school              
(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little* Simon Carson Sports School 

will be running a holiday club 

at Roseberry on                  

15th, 16th, 17th April! 

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
  

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm).  

There are 2 spaces left - 

please contact the school 

office.  

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hal              

(12 – 12.30) 

  

Mrs Duffy (Lesley)  Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Homework Club 

 

EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   

EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

APRIL 
22nd School Closed 

23rd Return to school – welcome back! 

29th 6pm RAFT meeting in lower staffroom – everyone welcome! 

MAY 

2nd 9.15am- 3pm Yr1 and Yr2 at Ryedale Folk Museum 

6th School closed for Bank Holiday! 

13th SATS week for Y6 - make sure you have early nights and good breakfasts! 

17th RAFT sponsored Zumbathon during school time for the whole school – more details to 
follow! 

22nd 5.30pm Governors’ meeting  

23rd Whole school Sports Morning – everyone welcome 

24th Break up for the holidays – Children return to school on 4th June! 


